Good Morning Mrs. Reimer and Council, my partner Courtney and I are writing you today with expressed interest in attaining your permission for some beach access to bring in this exciting new activity for our community.

We would like to work with you on bringing a inflatable water park to Kinosoo beach, where we would purchase all the equipment and set it up at the far end of the beach by the water treatment center. We selected that location as our ideal location as it would further populate out spectacular beach but it would also be a separate entity from the public beach. Sylvan Lake currently has a park like this and it's a huge hit in their community bringing more tourism to their town for people to utilize there water park. We Invision the same results for our park that would be constantly utilized by locals on the beach, campers coming to visit and surrounding towns.

We want to start with a park that has a capacity of about 150 people and have expansion plans to allow for more participants as needed. The supplier we talked to assured us the best quality equipment and their warehouse is in Chicago so mid season upgrades can be accomplished with in a week and a half. We would also hire life guards for our park whose primary focus would be on the park but would be encouraged to assist if the public beach if it requires rescues.

Would we be allowed to utilize a portion of our current beach to run this business? If we decided to run adult nights where we operated a beer garden how would that be handled? Adult night would run from 8pm to 1030 pm to stay within quiet hour bylaws for those who live on the beach. We would also look at teen nights running similar hours but obviously no beer gardens would not be present.

Attached is a delegation Application form, a business plan presentation and a satellite image with a red square on it to identify the location we are looking for access to utilize through the summer months while we are in operation.

If you would like I can also bring in hard copies of everything to City Hall later today

Thank you for your time and we look forward to working with you and the City to bring this to our wonderful community.

Harrison Fallow

harrison.i.fallow@gmail.com